Ing. Jindřich Vařeka starosta města Příbram PŘÍBRAM

Příbram May 22, 2018

Dear Mr Tartaud,

I am writing to invite you, another member of your comitee and the members of your fire brigade to the municipal festival Šalmaj which will take place on September 8, 2018.

I trully hope the firemen will be able to arrive in Příbram and take part in the traditional Run up to the Svata Hora Stairs.

We would greatly appreciate if you could confirm your participation by July 15, 2018 at the email address: dagmar.janouskova@pribram.eu.

Your arrival in Příbram is expected on Friday September 7.

Sincerely,

Wim Tartaud Klagerstuin 145 1689 JX Zwagg Holland